
   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

GOVERNING BODY – CITY OF RANGER 
 

Pursuant to the Texas Local Government Code, Chapter 102, notice is hereby given that the City 

Council of the City of Ranger, Texas will conduct a public hearing to obtain the views of the 

citizens regarding the proposed budget for the fiscal year October 1, 2016 through September 30, 

2017. The public hearing will be held on Monday September 26, 2016, at 5:00 P.M. at 400 West 

Main, Ranger, Texas. Following the public hearing, the Ranger City Council may vote on the 

adoption of a budget for fiscal year 2016-17.  The public is encouraged to attend.  A copy of the 

proposed budget is available at City Hall, 400 West Main: 
 

Item 01:  Call Public Hearing to Order- Mayor Pilgrim 
 

Item 02:  Discuss and consider citizens and council input on the 2016-2017 Budget- 

Chad Roberts City Administrator 
  
Item 03:  Close Public Hearing- Mayor Pilgrim 
 

 I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above notice of public hearing of City of Ranger is a true and 

correct copy of said notice on the bulletin board at the City Hall of the City of Ranger, a place convenient and 

readily available to the general public at all times, and notice was posted by September 9, 2016 5:00 p.m., and 

remained posted for 10 days prior to public hearing. 

 

 

Jamie Steinman 
________________________________ 

Jamie Steinman, Interim City Secretary 

 

 


